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“Everyone sings, everyone helps just a little ….please." 

The Flint Arrowhead Barbershop Chorus offers its members an exciting musical 

experience that explores the depth of the fine arts while fostering brotherhood. We 

commit to offer our guys a wide range of enjoyable experiences through chorus and 

quartet singing, concerts, shows, district competitions, community and church 

performances and rehearsals. The goal is to sing and in doing so have fun! 

 

If every member commits to attend rehearsals and volunteer to work a few hours a year 

the work can be evenly spread over the entire organization. Volunteer opportunities will 

be documented and communicated to members prior to musical events where volunteers 

are required.  

 

This philosophy is based on the premise that if you ask someone to do a specific duty, and 

tell them what, when and how, they will help. The key is to know what you want and be 

specific with request parameters. Without specifics, intensions sit and become idle and 

nothing gets done. The success of our music program depends entirely on our involvement 

and support. “Everyone sings, everyone helps just a little….please.” 

 

End. 
 


